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IMPORTANT DATES   

August    

Thursday 25th  All Day 
7.00pm   

School Production Rehearsal  
Performance  

Friday 26th All Day Curriculum Day – Students not required to attend 

September    

Thursday 1st  3.30pm Book Club Due  

Friday 2nd  All Day  
9.10am 

Book Week Day- Dress up Day 
Dress up Parade on Basketball Courts  

Thursday 8th  All Day Grade 2 Melbourne Zoo Excursion 

Friday 16th  All Day 
11.00am  
2.30pm  

Footy colours Day  
Special lunch order - Hotdogs 
Last Day of Term 3 – Early finish 

 

Reminders:  
 

• Second hand uniforms – Thursday 9.00am – 10.30am and  
Fridays 3.30pm -3.45pm  

• School Production – Thursday 25th August  

• Curriculum Day – Friday 26th August, Students not required to attend 

 
 
PRODUCTION NEWS 
Tickets are on sale for our production ‘The Wizard of Oz’. 
Please follow the link below to purchase your tickets. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bendigoregion.com.au/arts-culture-theatres/event/quarry-hill-primary-school-
presents-the-young-performers-edition-of-the-wizard-of-oz 

 
 

 

Principal: Jo Menzel 
School Council President: Claire Flanagan-Smith 

PFA President: Renee Selkrig 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 

 

~OUR VALUES~ 
 

Kind 
I understand that 
everyone is different 
I co-operate 
I respect myself, 
others and the 
environment 
I am community 
minded 
I belong 
 
 

Curious 
I am a learner 
I seek knowledge 
I ask questions 
I explore and wonder 
I create 
 
 
 

Brave 
I am honest 
I am independent 
I have high 
expectations 
I am resilient 
I am open to feedback 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

Our Vision: 
QHPS students are empowered to be 
engaged learners. Our community 
fosters a culture of respect and 
belonging. 

2022 TERM DATES 
Term 3 July 11 – September 16 
Term 4 October 3 – December 20 
2023 TERM DATES 
Term 1 January 30 – April 6 
Term 2 April 24 – June 23 
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100 DAYS OF SCHOOL 
Last week the Preps celebrated 100 days of school! The children were very excited to be taking part in the 
celebration activities. On Tuesday was our ‘dress like you’re old!’ Preps participated in Buddy sessions to 
create a poster highlighting the things they have enjoyed and learnt in 100 days and in the afternoon 
participated in olden day games that had been led and researched by their buddies. Throughout the week 
students completed lots of hands on learning activities about all things 100. A special video will be 
produced and uploaded to our school website in the near future. We will let you know when that is ready. 
 

 
BOOK WEEK DRESS UP DAY – FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 2nd   
This year, Book Week runs from August 20th through until August 26th. The theme is 
Dreaming with Eyes Open.    
Due to our School Production occurring during Book Week, we will hold over our Book 
Week activities until the following week. We will have our Book Week Dress Up Day on 
Friday, September 2nd. Children are encouraged to come dressed up as their favourite 
book character.  We will hold a dress up parade out on the basketball court at 9.10am. 
 
SUPERVISION RESPONSIBILITIES BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL 
At Quarry Hill Primary School, the school grounds are supervised by staff from 8.45am before school and 
until 3.45pm after school. 
There may be staff in attendance at the school before and after those times, but those staff may be 
involved in tasks such as meetings or lesson preparation. This means that these staff members will not be 
supervising students. 
 
A number of parents accompany their children to school and wait to see that they are settled. This 
practice is fine, and is certainly encouraged, as parents are supervising their own children.  
 
Formal before and after school care is available within the school grounds and is operated by Camp 
Australia. Information regarding this program is available from the office, or can be accessed online at 
https://www.campaustralia.com.au/Schools/QuarryHillPrimarySchool/3550/B294 
 
NEWSLETTER ELECTRONICALLY 
A reminder to all parents and carers that the newsletter is made available through Compass. The 
newsletter is also available on our school website. http://www.quarryhillps.vic.edu.au/ 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.campaustralia.com.au/Schools/QuarryHillPrimarySchool/3550/B294
http://www.quarryhillps.vic.edu.au/
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2022 PARENT/CAREGIVER/GUARDIAN OPINION SURVEY  

WE WANT OUR COMMUNITY TO TELL US WHAT THEY THINK!  

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents/caregivers/guardians think of our school. The 

Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by the Department of Education 

and Training that is designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of families’ perceptions of 

school climate, student behavior, and student engagement. We encourage all nominated families to 

participate in this survey. Our school will use the survey results to help inform and direct future school 

planning and improvement strategies.  

A random sample of approximately 30 per cent of parents/caregivers/guardians have been selected to 

participate in this year’s survey.  

The Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey will be conducted from Monday 15th August to Friday 

16th September. 

The survey will be conducted online, only takes 20 minutes to complete, and can be accessed at any 

convenient time within the fieldwork period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones. The 

online survey will be available in a range of languages other than English. These include: Arabic, 

Vietnamese, Simplified Chinese, Chin (Hakha), Hindi, Japanese, Somali, Turkish, Punjabi and Greek. 

Please contact the school if you would like more information. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting  

Parents and Friends invite you to join the next meeting Monday, September 5th 9.00am in the 

multipurpose room. All are welcome but please remember only registered members may vote during this 

time. 

Join Our Facebook Page: Can't make a meeting, want to be involved, not 100% sure how much. Join our 
Facebook page, Quarry Hill PFA 2022 and request to join group. 
This is available for members to stay informed and be involved in a way that suits everybody. You can pop 
in or call the office for a form. You will receive an email to confirm invitation to page has been sent.  
Uniform Shop: Second hand uniforms for 50c on shop opens on Thursday’s 9-10:30am or Friday’s 3:30-
3:45pm located in the multipurpose Room. 
 
BENDIGO SOUTH EAST INFORMATION NIGHT – MUSIC & GENERAL ARTS 
BSE is holding an information evening on August 25th to assist 2023 Year 7 students with subject choices, 
specifically, the choice between Music or General Arts. This session commences at 7.00pm and will be 
held in the school’s Performing Arts building.  
Unfortunately, this is the same evening as our school production. Interested families who are unable to 
attend are encouraged to contact BSE on 54434522 to find out more about the programs.  
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MATHS IN ROOM 1  
We have been exploring the concept of data. Students have been creating their own questions about a 
topic of their choice, asking their peers their question then collating the data into different types of 
graphs. To finish our sessions on data we looked at what was in a packet of skittles and graphed what we 
found! Everyone seemed to enjoy the tasty activity. 
Mrs Morcom 
 
 

 

 

ESMART TOPIC: IPARENT - ONLINE RESOURCES FOR FAMILIES 
iParent has plenty of tips and practical steps along the way so you can help your child explore safely and 

manage online issues should they arise. 
iParent website 
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents 

 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
Issue 6 of Scholastic Book Club is due Thursday, September 1st No late orders will be accepted.  
To order the books online and pay with your credit card via the LOOP facility visit 
https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login. 
The LOOP facility eliminates the need to put your credit card number on the order form and/or hand over 
cash. For paper copy book orders please include your child’s name and classroom room number and/or 
teacher on the top of the form and return to office with correct payment by due date. Thanks, Amanda. 
 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.esafety.gov.au%2Fparents&data=05%7C01%7CLucinda.Hauke%40education.vic.gov.au%7C73831251d5a341cfc02308da743275bb%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637950057320995094%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=D7hzI%2Fz8vAWLuh%2BSG5NqSIySOAO8PBwVkpEVxPm%2Be9s%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmybookclubs.scholastic.com.au%2FParent%2FLogin.aspx&data=02%7C01%7Cjones.narelle.s%40edumail.vic.gov.au%7C5131cf1514f248a500c708d6cc8ecd8d%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C1%7C636921311055860497&sdata=dQlUGFdhMqWXtc%2FzFCWVGgyMqK6m0pP8lpWdTzZoxmk%3D&reserved=0
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STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
KIND 
Henri T (Room 15) for being a friendly member of our classroom and respecting others 

ideas. 
Jack J (Room 1)  for consistently being a supportive peer to his classmates! 
 
BRAVE 
Elliott W (Room 8) for extending his investigations in our unit ‘Places and Spaces’ in 

the Investigation Room. 
Audrey S (Room 15)  for thinking of creative ways to solve problems! 
Eva T (Room 12) for being a resilient student who always works to the best of her ability. 

Keep up the great work, Eva! 
Imogen O’B (Room 14) for always setting herself high expectations when working independently. 
Jackson J (Room 6) for independently investigating different words to use instead of said. 
Sienna M (Room 16) for displaying independence during all S.T.E.M activities. 
Lily H (Room 16) for displaying independence during all S.T.E.M activities. 
Roma R (Room 1) for growing in her confidence to share her thoughts and opinions during 

whole class conversations! 
Chase M (Room13) for having a go at all set tasks and sharing responses with the class. 
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SANDHURST DISTRICT ATHLETICS 
Tuesday, August 9th Quarry Hill PS sent an enthusiastic group of 40 students from Grade 4-6 to the District 
Athletics. It was a beautiful day, with all the students trying their hardest to perform at their very best 
with some excellent results achieved. We had several students qualify for the next level of Athletics which 
will be held in a few weeks. 
Well done to all competitors and a big thanks to Ms Mac and Tim for your help on the day. 
Mr Turner 
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